
   

 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE  

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Thursday, September 23, 2021 
 
Contact: Permanent Secretary  
Kingstown, St. Vincent and the Grenadines  
 
 
 

SUBJECT: RECALLING EMPTY OXYGEN CYLINDERS   
 
 
The Hospital Services Programme of the Ministry of Health, Wellness and the Environment is 
seeking to secure all of their oxygen cylinders currently in the possession of the general public. The 
Ministry is therefore making an appeal to those individuals with empty oxygen cylinders to trade 
them in exchange for $100 Ec per cylinder.  
 
Interested persons can drop off their empty cylinders at Caribbean Investment Company located 
downstairs Oxygen fitness Center at Campden Park.  
 
  
 


